
 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council  
(Sovereign Gardens, Selston) (Prohibition of Waiting)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (4251) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Sovereign Gardens is a new-build road which was constructed approximately five 
years ago. Requests have been received to address obstructive parking and 
improve visibility for drivers and pedestrians during peak times on Sovereign 
Gardens at its junction with Portland Road, Selston.  
 
New single yellow lines (no waiting Monday to Saturday between the hours of 
8.30am and 5pm) will be introduced in keeping with those existing restrictions on 
the eastern side of Portland Road and other junctions in the area. 

 
 
 

  


